
Sent to all Club Presidents, AGs, and Foundation Chairs 
 
January 2, 2023 
 
The following is a Rotary Foundation Minute submitted by District Foundation Chair Roger 
Utnehmer (Oot-name-er).  Please share with your members by allocating just one minute per 
meeting and post in club social media and newsletters. 
 
 
“Here is one resolution you can look back upon one year from today and know you kept. 
 
Become a member of Rotary’s Paul Harris Society with a monthly donation to The Foundation 
of $83.  You can do that with a credit card or automatic bank draft.  The form to do so is 
included with this Foundation Minute. 
 
Your generosity will make lives better throughout the world. From helping refugees of the war in 
Ukraine to eradicating polio, providing safe drinking water, empowering girls and protecting the 
environment, The Rotary Foundation invests your donations with care and responsibility. 
 
Please consider an investment of just $19.23 a week.  You will make a difference. 
The world will be a better place for those less fortunate than those of us blessed with the good 
fortune of living in the United States of America. 
 
You’ll not only make a difference. You will model philanthropy to other Rotarians and your 
family.  One year from today your example will have taught others the value of sharing and one 
resolution will have been kept. 
 
This has been a Rotary Foundation Minute.  Thank you.” 
 

Roger Utnehmer, DGN 2024-25 
Rotary District 6220 Foundation Chair.  
(C) 920 495 9677 
 






	01-01-23 Foudation Minute
	Document-2022-12-30-100759
	Document-2022-12-30-100913

